Request for Information about Teachers’ Qualifications
February 27, 2013
James R. Warren, Superintendent
Midvale School District #433
P O Box 130
Midvale ID 83645

Dear Mr. Warren:
My child is a student at Midvale School. I have learned that under the guidelines of the No Child Left Behind Act, I am entitled to information concerning my child’s teacher(s) or other employees providing instructional services, which includes the following information:
(1) Whether the teacher has met State qualifications and licensing criteria for the grade levels and subject areas in which the teacher provides instruction;
(2) Whether the teacher is teaching under emergency or other provisional status through which State qualifications or licensing criteria have been waived;
(3) The baccalaureate degree major of the teacher and any other graduate certification or degree held by the teacher, and the field of discipline of the certification or degree; and
(4) Whether my child is provided services by paraprofessionals and, if so, their qualifications.
I am therefore requesting this information about the qualifications of my child’s teachers and paraprofessionals. I believe the information will help me work more effectively with her teachers. 
If you have any questions about my request, please call or email using the information listed below. Thanks in advance for your help.
Sincerely,

______________________________________(Parent’s signature)
______________________________________
______________________________________(Parent’s address)
______________________________________(Parent’s telephone number)
______________________________________(Parent’s email address)
